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Quote of the day: “We could never learn to be brave and patient, if there were only joy in the world.”  

Helen Keller 
 

 

SENIOR PAINT DAYS 

Student government will have paint days for those of you who have paid for a senior parking spot.  Meet in the 

student parking lot and make sure you have your white rules and regulations sheet. The dates will be; 

 9/14 3:00-5:30 and 9/15 3:00-5:00. 

 

SPRING GOVERNMENT/ECONOMICS SENIORS 

Do you have 1st or 4th period off this semester?  Interested in getting your required community service hours 

done now?  Antelope High is starting a mentoring program with ACMS on Thursday mornings and afternoons at 

ACMS from mid-September to mid-November.  If you are interested, please see Coach Richards ASAP in Room 

A207.   

 

SIKH HONORS AND SERVICE SOCIETY- CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT  

Hello members of SHSS! We are excited to welcome you to a year full of new experiences and engaging selfless 

service. Our first meeting will be on Friday, September 15th, during Titan 28 in Mrs. Quiñonez's room, which is 

room M4 located in the Spanish department. Don't miss out on important information heading your way!  

 

HEY TITANS!  

Have you ever wanted to learn about computers and coding but never quite knew where to start? If so, you 

should join the Computer Science Club! Members of CS Club get to learn about code and other computer 

science topics; we will also be hosting a few tech themed field trips throughout the year. MEMBERS OF ALL 

EXPERIENCE LEVELS ARE WELCOME, AND YOU DO NOT NEED ANY EXPERIENCE TO JOIN. Also, free food is 

offered at meetings. 

We meet every Tuesday in S209, and our first meeting is today (9/12/17)! We hope to see you there. 

 

YOGURT TIME FUNDRAISER 

The choir is having a fundraiser at Yogurt Time Café (next to Bel Air) this Friday 9/15.  All day long, just mention 

you are there to support Antelope Choir! 

 

NOMINATE A SENIOR FOR HOMECOMING ROYALTY 

September 13th & 14th go to the stage during both lunches to nominate a senior for homecoming royalty.   



STEM CLUB 

Interested in the STEM fields? STEM Club is looking for students who want to meet regularly to work with and 

discuss different activities revolving around science, technology, engineering, and math related fields! We plan 

on getting involved with outreach on the junior high and elementary levels about STEM related majors, and 

competing in several local competitions. Our first meeting is Thursday, September 21st in L110. Join our remind 

by texting @anhstem to 81010. Hope to see you there! 

 

HITS THROUGH THE AGES 

The first choir concert of the year, “Hits Through the Ages” is next week!  Wed 9/20 & Thurs 9/21 – 7pm at 

Oakmont High School.  We will be performing your favorite songs from the 50’s to the 80’s, including Don’t Stop 

Believing & Bohemian Rhapsody.  Tickets are available at Students Services or CTE6 - $5 in advance, $8 at the 

door, FREE with ASB cards. 

 

HOMECOMING DANCE TICKETS 

Tickets will go on sale in the student store and student services this Thursday, September 14th for homecoming 

dance.  You must make sure you do not have any fines prior to purchasing a ticket. Prices are; 9/14-9/15 $5 

w/ASB and $7 without, 9/18-9/29 $8 w/ASB and $10 without and $15 at the door.  

 

COLLEGE & CAREER CENTER HOURS 

The College & Career Center will be closed on Tuesday, September 12th and Friday, September 15th and will close 

after 2nd Lunch on Thursday, September 14th.  

 

UPCOMING COLLEGE PRESENTATIONS!  

Learn more about college and get your questions answered at these upcoming college presentations! Sign up for 

the presentation with Ms. Goudy in the College & Career Center in the Library!  

UC Santa Cruz – Wednesday, September 13th – 9:30 AM  

University of Nevada, Reno – Thursday, September 14th – Intervention  

Colorado Mesa University – Monday, September 18th – 1:00 PM 

UC Santa Barbara – Wednesday, September 20th – 8:00 AM 

University of the Pacific – Wednesday, September 20th – Intervention 

Marymount College of California – Wednesday, September 20th – 1st Lunch 

Arizona State University – Thursday, September 21st – Intervention   

St. Lawrence University – Friday, September 22nd – Intervention  

Columbia University – Tuesday, September 26th – 9:30 AM  

Johns Hopkins University – Wednesday, September 27th – 9:30 AM 

UC Berkeley – Tuesday, October 3rd – Intervention  

Sacramento State – Wednesday, October 4th – 9:30 AM 

Chico State – Tuesday, October 24th – Intervention  

UC San Diego – Friday, October 27th – 8:00 AM 



KEY CLUB COLLEGE EXPO 

Hey Titans, in collaboration with other Key Clubs in the Stockton, Sacramento, and Placer Area we will be having 

a huge event on Saturday September 23rd at Pleasant Grove High School! There will be a college expo from 

9:30am til 10:15am! You will have the opportunity to attend a training conference immediately after the expo! 

This is a great opportunity for all Key Clubbers and we hope to see you there. See Mr. Moreno to sign up for the 

event in L206. 

 

POWDERPUFF 

Hello all Titans!  Get involved with our homecoming rally week by joining powderpuff football and cheer.  Sign-

ups for powder puff are during both lunches in the student store from now until Friday September 15th.  To be 

on a team or to cheer it is $12 w/asb and $15 without.  The powderpuff game will be Tuesday, September 26th.  

Hope to see you on the field!  

 

HEY TITANS!  

Are you ready to show your Titan spirit this football season? If so, you should come down to the student store to 

purchase some spirit wear for the upcoming school year. All purchases are to be made from Mrs. Carrol in 

student services, and apparel may be picked up from the student store in the cafeteria.  

The student store is open Monday, Wednesday, and Friday during both lunches.  

 

TITAN PERFORMING ARTS KIDS CAMP 

Do you know a 2nd-8th grade student who likes to sing and dance? Kids will sing the national anthem at the 

start of the October 6th Varsity Football game and perform a jazz/hip hop routine at halftime. Pick up the 

information in the Titan dance studio or front office. Please complete the waiver and registration by September 

27th to ensure correct T-shirt size and a spot. Only $45 for 3 hours of dance, 1 hour of singing, a Titan 

Performing Arts Shirt, and a fun performance 

 

LIBRARY HAPPENINGS 

Titans, celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month with the AnHS Library! Take our quiz at http://bit.ly/2gDapzX   for a chance 

to win a free Starbucks Card.  Just go to Library Happenings on our webpage to access the link directly. 

September 13th is Library Card Drive Day.  Stop by the Drive Table in front of the Library, after school, to pick up 

your Library Card and to tell us your Library Superpower.  Get a free Starburst for participating! 

Words have power! September is Banned Books Awareness Month. Exercise your fREADoms, Titans, and check 

out a "banned book" today. 

Share your thoughts on censorship and banning to celebrate Banned Books Awareness Month by adding to our 

Graffiti Wall in the Library. 

 

As always, Titans, check out the Library Webpage for lots of resources and ways to get involved! 

 

 

https://t.co/9EIZ5MX7ko


ANTELOPE LEARNING LAB: 

 Do you need help with homework? A quiet place to work? Access to technology? Tutoring? ALL of the above?! 

Then come to the Antelope Learning Lab (ALL), offered Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday from 2:45-4:30 pm 

in the Library. This free service is available to ALL students, especially those who need academic support and/or 

English language development support. Please contact Ms. Raatz in the library for more information. 

 

FALL SPORTS PICTURES 

will be taken September 14th and 15th.  Picture order forms available in the office.  Contact your coach with any 

questions regarding picture day 

 

SCHOOL ID 

If you have not gotten a photo taken and new ID card for this year, photo make ups are on Friday, September 

22nd. If you have an ID card from last year, please keep that with you as a form of ID until you get your 2017-18 

ID card.  

 

ATTENTION SENIORS—IMPORTANT YEARBOOK SENIOR PORTRAIT 

INFO 

Seniors, you must schedule your senior portrait with Prestige Portraits by Sept. 30 or you risk your senior 

portrait not making it into the yearbook. Don’t hesitate. Call 916.535.7797 today to schedule now or make an 

appointment online at prestigeportraits.com. DEADLINE TO SCHEDULE IS SEPT. 30. 

 

ATTENTION SENIORS—IMPORTANT SENIOR YEARBOOK 

INFORMATION 

Be sure your senior information and senior life motto appear in the yearbook with your senior portrait. Forms 

will be available in your senior classes. If you don’t receive a form, stop by S206 to pick up and drop off your 

form. DEADLINE IS OCT. 6. 

 

ATTENTION SENIORS—IMPORTANT SENIOR AD INFORMATION 

Senior Ad packets will be sent to your home next week. If your parents don’t receive a packet in the mail, stop 

by S206 to pick one up. Ad prices are $50 (1/8 page), $85 (1/4 page), $150 (half page) and $285 (full page). 

DEADLINE to purchase an ad is NOV. 3. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

INFORMATION FROM THE ATTENDANCE OFFICE 

Late arrivals: 

If you arrive to school late, or return from an appointment for which you had an early dismissal, ALWAYS check 

in at the attendance office even if it’s during lunch or a passing period. 

Early dismissals: 

If you know you’ll be leaving early for an appointment, please have your parent/guardian call the attendance 

office prior to school starting (you can pick up your pass on your way to class), or have them send a note with 

you. Bring the note to the attendance office before school to get a “Special Excuse” pass to leave at the time 

specified. Please note: if your parent/guardian comes into the school to dismiss you due to a last minute 

appointment, they will need to allow 15 to 20 minutes for you to be released, especially if you’re in PE or if they 

come in during the “intervention period” when it may be difficult to locate you.  

If you are feeling ill while you are in the classroom, get a pass from your teacher to go see the nurse. The nurse 

will then contact your parents arranging for your dismissal. Using your phone while in class to call or text your 

parents will put you in jeopardy of losing that phone!!   

Absence clearance: 

Please remember that all absences need to be cleared by your parent/guardian as soon as possible, preferably 

the day of the absence. They may call the school at 916-726-1400 or a note from your doctor or parent/guardian 

may also be sent with you upon your return to school.   

 

 

ATHLETICS FOR WEEK OF 09/11/2017-09/16/2017 

 

 


